
 

DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS UPDATE 

Tuesday, May 21st , 2024 

 

Choir 

 Northernaires show choir will be holding auditions on Thursday, May 30th from 3-5 pm in the choir room. If you are still 

interested in joining show choir next year, please plan to attend! Prepare a 30-45 second part of a song to sing. You'll be 

taught the dance as part of your audition. 

 

Seniors 

Attention Seniors! 

Do you have a senior banner from athletics or clubs this year?  The All Night Graduation Party would love to CELEBRATE 

YOU and hang your SENIOR BANNER during the party!  (Don’t worry….we’ll give it back to you before you leave in the 

morning.) All you need to do is drop your SENIOR BANNER off in the attendance office.  The All Night Party Team will 

take it from there! 

Seniors please see the lunch staff about any remaining funds in your lunch accounts 

Attention seniors that have taken art classes! Have you had your art in an art show this spring? If so, please come 
and collect your artwork from your art teacher before the end of the week 

Seniors, stop by room 250 before school or during Husky Time to pick up your Freshmen letters to self.  
Yearbook 

Yearbooks are in!  Stop to see your Homeroom teacher to pick up your yearbook order tickets!  Once you have your 
ticket, Yearbook Staff will check out your yearbooks during Lunch A, B and C.  If you lost your ticket or it was not in 
your homeroom, stop by the yearbook tables, staff can manually look you up and see if you have an order! 

  
We have fifteen 2024 yearbook left to sell if you have not purchased one, or if you missed out on the 2023 and 2021 
yearbook, we have them at a discounted price!  We also have markers and additional yearbook autograph pages 
for $1.00!  We will be set up until Friday, get yours before they are gone! 

  
Travel Club is planning a trip to Italy and Greece in 2026!  There will be a meeting Tuesday at 6:00 in room 441.  If 
you cannot make it email Mrs. Kempe for the details or see her in room 437! 
 


